
CODE ENFORCEMENT OFFICER 
 
The Borough of Stratford is in need of a part time Code Enforcement Officer.  This person should 
be able to spend approximately 10 hours each week to review and find any homes and/or 
businesses which are not compliant with the Borough of Stratford Municipal Code.   Be able to 
use their own vehicle to drive around the town.  Have computer skills to keep track of complaints 
and records.  A smart phone is helpful but not required.  The type of code issues could include but 
not limited to grass cutting, weeds along the curbline, exterior home maintenance, swimming pool 
maintenance, vehicle issues, etc.  The hourly wage is $20.00.  Please fill out an Employment 
Application, and mail, email or drop off in person, or to the after hour drop box at the Borough 
Hall, 307 Union Avenue, Stratford, NJ.  Any questions, call the Borough Hall. 
 


